
From: RICK SMITH DESIGN 3  
Sent: 12 May 2023 09:07 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fwd: B/22/0203 Land adjacent, Cherry Tree Lodge, Swineshead Road, Frampton Holme, 
Boston, PE20 1SF 

 
 

DEAR PLANNING  

Please withdraw this application as of todays date 

regards 

Rick 

 


